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From: Suren Tatulian <Suren.Tatulian@ucf.edu>

Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2015 1:03 AM

To: Physical Chemistry & Biophysics

Subject: RE: Editorial Board Confirmation

Categories: Blue Category

Dear Ruby Catherine, 

 

Thank you for your mail. I continue my commitment to making the Journal of Physical Chemistry and Biophysics a 

successful endeavor. The impact factor of 0.75 is good regarding the relatively short time of the journal’s existence.   

There are a number of issues to be addressed to increase the journal’s reputation and impact. Currently there is 

skepticism in the scientific community about the publishing policies of OMICS journals as well as about the multitude of 

advertisements of scientific meetings that probably never take place. Many people believe these journals are concerned 

more about collecting the publication fees than publishing high quality work. The review process is evidently not a 

stringent one, possibly allowing publication of scientifically flawed manuscripts.  I believe these are important issues that 

can be and should be addressed to make our journal a real, well respected forum for high quality publications. There is 

also a need to make the journals Indexed by PubMed, SCOPUS etc. Please let me know your thoughts. Thanks again. 

  

Sincerely, 

Suren Tatulian.  

From: Physical Chemistry & Biophysics [editor.jpcb@omicsinc.com] 

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 9:12 AM 

To: Suren Tatulian 

Subject: Editorial Board Confirmation 

Dear Dr. Suren A. Tatulian, 
Warm Greetings from our Journal of Physical Chemistry & Biophysics  
Hope you are doing well 
It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving a prestigious role as an 

Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 
In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby revising the Editorial Board of 

the Journal. So members can send their acceptance to continue as the Editorial Board member or else can withdraw their 

membership by sending a confirmation email saying that “you are not interested”. 

  

We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 

  

Please cooperate to keep up the Journal standards. 

  

Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 

  

Thank you very much for your constant support 

  

Best Regards  

Ruby Catherine 

Editorial Assistant 

Journal of Physical Chemistry & Biophysics 


